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We have two activities this month that all of us need to have 

on our schedules. 

  

The first is our annual luncheon outing at Mudd Run Golf 

Course on Wednesday August 6th, from 11:45 am to 1:00 

pm.  That is located on Hawkins Avenue right here in        

Kenmore.  The speaker will be from Summit County Metro 

Parks, an organization that has a large impact on business  

in our community. 

  

The second activity is the annual Akron Boards of Trade 

Council “Meet Your Officials Pork Chop Picnic” on August 

21st at the VFW picnic facility on Arlington Road from 5:00 

pm to 9:00 pm.  This is a good time to meet area office   

holders and those running for office and network with other 

business owners! 

 

David E. Culbertson, President 

culbertsonlaw@neo.rr.com 

KBOT members at the 

June 26th “Meet & Greet” 

at Tansations, 

1262 Kenmore Boulevard 

W E L C O M E  T O  
O U R  N E W  

K B OT  M E M B E R :  

Whitey's Food System 

Jon Bigadza 

3600 Brecksville Road 

Richfield, Ohio  44286-9668 

330-659-4070 

FAX 330-659-3100 

www.whiteyschili.com 

KBOT members gave away 

free ice cream at the 

Annual Ice Cream Social at 

Shadyside Park on July 2nd 
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K E N M O R E  B O A R D  O F  T R A D E  G E N E R A L  M E E T I N G  

Meetings & Events 

 

Wednesday August 6th 

Picnic at Mudd Run 

2000 S. Hawkins Avenue 

11:45 am to 1:00 pm 

GUEST SPEAKER: 

Keith Shy 

Summit County Metro Parks 

 

ABOTC Business Meeting 

Thursday August 7th 

8:00 am to 9:00 am 

Akron Family Restaurant 

250 West Market Street 

Akron, Ohio  44303 
 

KBOT Director’s Meeting 

Thursday August 21st 

12:00 noon to 1:00 pm 

Thompson & Bishop Law Offices 

946 Kenmore Boulevard 

Akron, Ohio  44314 
 

Akron Boards of Trade 

“Meet Your Officials” Picnic 

Thursday August 21st 

VFW Firestone Post 3383 

690 W. Waterloo Road 
 

SAVE THE DATE - SABOT 

Christmas in September 

Thursday September 11th 
 

SAVE THE DATE - ABOTC 

Healthcare Reform Seminar 

Wednesday September 24th 

ABOTC Planning Healthcare Seminar in September 
 

The Akron Boards of Trade Council is planning a Healthcare Reform 

Seminar to be held on Wednesday September 24th, at Guy’s Party 

Center on 500 East Waterloo Road in Akron from 11:00 am till 1:00 

pm.  Cost is $10 for members and $15 for non-members, and this    

includes a buffet lunch.  Anthem Blue Cross Blue Shield will be on 

hand to give a presentation of the changes in the healthcare field and 

what businesses can expect in the coming years.  There will be a   

question and answer opportunity as well.  Networking for members 

will be from 11:00 to 11:30 am for those who come early, with lunch 

being served at 11:30 am, and the presentation to begin at noon. 

The August General Lunch Meeting will be at Mud Run Golf 

Course at 2000 South Hawkins Avenue.  Lunch will be at the 

large outdoor pavilion located on the right/east side near the 

golf cart barn, for a low cost of $5.  The menu will be picnic style 

food, grilled hamburgers, Italian sausage and potato salad.  

Drinks will be provided and desert will be made by Reeves Cake 

Shop.  Guest speaker will be Keith Shy, Director-Secretary of 

Metro Parks Serving Summit County.  After lunch you may go to 

the driving range to show off your swing with a FREE bucket of 

balls!  The main door prize for this event will be one round of golf 

for two people with golf cart provided. There will be other door 

prizes as well!  Seats are limited so please RSVP John Buntin Jr 

at 330-745-5530 (afternoons) or john@kenmore-komics.com. 

Annual “Meet Your Officials Picnic” 

to be Held in Kenmore on August 21st 
 

Mark your calendars for the ABOTC “Meet Your Officials &           

Candidates” Picnic!  This is a very fun event, with the opportunity to 

network with business members from all 4 of the Akron Boards of 

Trade Council, as well as to talk to the candidates from many of the 

upcoming November elections.  It starts at 5:00 pm, and will be 

held on Thursday, August 21st at the VFW Firestone Post #3383 

right here in Kenmore on 690 West Waterloo Road!  Lots and lots 

of door prizes will be given, with all you can eat food and drink - 

pork chops, sweet corn, pasta, desserts, cold beer, coffee and soft 

drinks.  All for only $15.00 per person.  Many of our Akron &    

Summit County elected public officials and candidates will be        

in attendance for you to ask your questions.  For tickets, please 

contact John Buntin Jr at 330-745-5530 (afternoons). 


